
Dear Members, 

  

Update your contact information 

All members registered with IBSL must have a valid email address and mobile 

number on record to receive important notices from IBSL. 

If you have not yet provided these details or if your existing information is incorrect, 

please email a request to info@ibsl.lk to update your email address. Your request 

should include the IBSL registration number or NIC number. 

Members can also update their contact details online via their MYIBSL account on 

the IBSL website provided they have a valid username and password.  Please 

ensure all contact information (Address, Email, Mobile and Tel.) is updated 

accurately in your MY IBSL account.  

Please note that all future correspondence from the institute will be conducted via 

emails only.  Therefore, your support in this regard is highly appreciated.  


